17 June 1957

Dr. D. C. MacPhail, Director, National Aeronautical Establishment, Montreal Road, OTTAWA.

Dear Dr. MacPhail :-

We wish to acknowledge, with thanks, the three copies of your Laboratory Memorandum AE-81b, HSAL-M-83, entitled "Directional Stability Tests at M = 1.57 on an 1/80 Scale Model of the Avro CF-105 Aircraft with Certain Modifications", which reached us under date of June 7th. As you suggest, their use will be restricted to our own organization.

Also, we look forward to receipt of the report mentioned in the last paragraph of your letter of June 5th, which, we understand, comprises the substance of the above mentioned Memorandum, and AE-46j, entitled "Avro CF-105 Preliminary Ventral Fin Tests".

Yours very truly,

J. C. Floyd, VICE-PRESIDENT, ENGINEERING.

JCF-kas